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August 28, 2024
Memo
To: Strategic Technology Advisory Council
From: Committee for Accessible Technology Oversight (CATO)
Subject: Request for Presentation on New Title II ADA Web Accessibility Regulations

Dear Members of the Strategic Technology Advisory Council,
We are writing to request an hour and a half of your time to present and discuss the new regulations for Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) regarding web accessibility set forth by the Department of Justice (DOJ). Please refer to the ADA Fact Sheet for more information.
This presentation is crucial for ensuring our system leaders fully understand the requirements, expectations, timelines, resources needed, and potential consequences of non-compliance.
Objectives of the Presentation:
1. Clarify Requirements: Provide an introduction and overview of the new web accessibility regulations under Title II of the ADA and connect the ruling to Washington State’s Policy 188.
2. Set Expectations: Outline what is expected from our colleges and agency to work towards compliance and digital equity for our students with disabilities.
3. Establish Timelines: Present a clear timeline for compliance to ensure critical steps are taken promptly.
4. Identify Resources: Discuss the resources required to achieve compliance, including budget, technology, and training, and request help in acquiring these resources.
5. Highlight Consequences: Explain the possible repercussions of failing to comply with these regulations.
Considering these new federal regulations, it is imperative for our system to demonstrate a strong commitment to accessibility. It is imperative that our presidents and executive leaders in WACTC and its technology subcommittee understand their roles and responsibilities in helping advance this critical work by establishing priorities and setting expectations. Your support and engagement are essential to our success in creating an inclusive and accessible environment for all. Next week on September 3rd Monica Olsson will be discussing the Title II regulations to Instruction Commission (IC) and Washington State Student Services Commission (WSSSC) members. We plan to report back to STAC the top questions, concerns, and needs reported by these groups to engage in the necessary compliance work at the colleges. Our hope is that both STAC and WATC TECH will support CATO in meeting the needs of our colleges regarding web accessibility. We look forward to your positive response and work with you to schedule this meeting.
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely,
Zach Lattin
Chair, Committee for Accessible Technology Oversight (CATO)
zlattin@clark.edu 
Michael Hanscom
Chair, Committee for Accessible Technology Oversight (CATO)
mhanscom@highline.edu 
Monica Olsson
SBCTC Liaison, Committee for Accessible Technology Oversight (CATO)
molsson@sbctc.edu 
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